
From: Stella Gibson <sgibson@garnernc.gov>  
Sent: Tuesday, May 28, 2024 8:28 AM 
To: Toni Womack <Toni.Womack@wake.gov> 
Subject: RE: Please read/response required: Town of Garner Advisory Board Reappointment 
 
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Wake County network. Do not click links or open attachments 
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

 
 
Hi Gina, 
Ms. Avent has  just advised that she does not wish to be re-appointed.  Our HR Committee is  in the 
process  of interviewing for her replacement.  I’ll let you know as soon as  they select someone. 
Have a good day! 
Stella 
 
 
Stella Gibson, CMC, NCCMC 
Town Clerk 
Town of Garner 
900 Seventh Avenue 
Garner, NC  27529 

 
 
Office 919-773-4406 
Fax 919-229-4052 

Please note that email sent to and from this address is subject to the North Carolina Public Records Law and may be 
disclosed to third parties. 


